
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
                                                                                                           19.10.23 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are having ongoing issues between children at Aspire bringing ‘prime’ bottles into 
school.  
 
Although we appreciate many of them are using them as water bottles it is still 
leading to many disagreements. 
 
We have therefore made the decisions that from after half term ‘prime’ bottles will 
not be allowed in school. Any prime bottles found will be taken to the school office 
and will need to be collected by a parent/carer at the end of the school day.  
 
If this affects your child please speak to them about this before the return to school. 
Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs Hopkins and Mrs Arkwright  
 
 
 
 
 
 


